
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
June 28, 2022 
 
 
Governor Greg Abbott 
State of Texas 
PO Box 12428 
Austin, Texas 78711 
 
Seth W. Christensen, J.D. 
Chief of Media and Communications 
Texas Division of Emergency Management 
 
 
Dear Governor Abbott, 
 
Please find attached a Disaster Declaration that I have signed and issued today as a result 
of the severe drought conditions that we are continuing to experience restricting the use 
of fireworks in Parker County (unless a permit is obtained). 
 
Parker County is requesting an extension of the ban beyond the 60 hours allowed by law. 
 
Your consideration in granting this request is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pat Deen 
Parker County Judge 


